SitRep 54/2024

SYDNEY NORTH SUB-BRANCH ELECTION RESULT
As outlined in SitRep 50/2024, there was a vacancy in the Sydney North Sub-Branch.

Today the NSW Electoral Commission wrote to us to advise that the position has been filled unopposed by Comrade
Wilmott. You can view their letter here.

In Unity

Leighton Drury
State Secretary
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https://fbeu.net/2024/08/30/sitrep-50-2024/
https://fbeu.net/wp-content/uploads/2024-FBEU-vacancy_Letter-to-State-Secretary_Close-of-Noms.pdf

